
 

  

ROAD SAFETY AUDIT – WAGGA WAGGA 
 
Project Background  
 

 

Spotto Consulting recently completed a Road 
Safety Audit for the City of Wagga Wagga. 
 
The City of Wagga Wagga wants to improve 
the condition of several roads and intersections 
on the fringe of the Wagga Wagga CBD. 
 
As part of developing options for improvement, 
a Road Safety Audit was commissioned by 
Council to enhance understanding of the 
existing conditions. 

 

The Spotto Consulting Approach 
 
A Road Safety Audit is a formal examination of an existing road, in which an independent, qualified 
team reports on the road’s crash potential and safety performance. Working with Council and our 
industry partners, we completed the essential requirements of the audit process, including meeting 
relevant stakeholders, undertaking day and night time inspections, and preparing a written report. 
 
Our approach focussed on identifying a range of hazards to motorists, cyclists and pedestrians. The 
level of risk of each hazard was evaluated, and hazards were then grouped into common areas. A 
formal report documented the investigation and extent of hazards, which were discussed in detail 
with Council (including identifying opportunities to deal with the hazards). 
 
The Outcome 
 
Spotto Consulting’s formal report documents the hazards identified, which allows Council to consider 
these along with other constraints in developing options for improving the roads. The formal report 
can also be used to assist Council in supporting applications to secure funding for upgrades. 
 
Spotto Consulting 
 
Spotto Consulting is an independent firm with expertise in traffic engineering, transport planning and 
road safety. Our focus is on solutions that are people-oriented. 
 
For more information on how we can help you, contact us: 
 
 Steven Swann 

 Spotto Consulting 

Mob: 0455 11 77 82 

E: steven.swann@spottoconsulting.com.au 

 


